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Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for your continued engagement and interest in the Hairy Man 
Road/Brushy Creek Road Safety Improvements and Great Oaks Drive 
Bridge at Brushy Creek projects. The County is committed to continuing 
our proactive and consistent communication with you as we move into 
the next phase of these projects.  
 
Work on the Hairy Man Road/Brushy Creek Road Safety Improvements 
project is expected to begin this week and is anticipated to wrap-up in 
late 2021. All closures for this project are required to take place Monday 
– Friday between 9 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. A long-term closure, located 
between Great Oaks Drive and Sam Bass Road, is expected in segments 
at some point during construction, and prior notice will be given before 
this occurs. A minimum of one lane of traffic, as well as access to 
businesses and residences along the roadway, will be maintained at all 
times during construction.  
 
As a reminder, this project will improve safety along the rural roadway, 
now in an urban environment, and provide safer access to park facilities. 
Project limits include the Hairy Man Road/Brushy Creek roadway 
between Brushy Bend Drive and Sam Bass Road, a distance of 
approximately 2.2 miles.  
 
The Great Oaks Drive Bridge at Brushy Creek project is expected to go 
to construction this spring and wrap-up in fall 2022. We will provide you 
more information as we approach construction.  
 
Thank you for your partnership as we work to make these roads safer 
for all who enjoy the scenery in this area. Please do not hesitate to reach 
out if you have any questions and have a great rest of your day!  
 


